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Hello Jane
The times we would rather not have logging wagons coming past the school are 8.30 - 9.15 in the morning and 3.00 - 3.45 in the afternoon. This is the busy time for arrivals and departures. There are no other set times we are out and about so we couldn't give a timetable for anything else. The wagons seem to have happily abided by these requests for the last 10 years so I can't imagine it will be an issue going forward. It would be nice if they could slow down going through the village when they are moving through but not much we can do about that, though if the highways go ahead with their no parking round the school plans there will be so many cars dotted around in awkward places, they might have no option! Unfortunately, though if the remains of the wooden bench is anything to go by, they'll just flatten the cars instead!
Best wishes
David Moore

